

## YEAR 1 - BEACH TRIP TO BUDE - MONDAY 18TH JULY 2022

Monday, 04/07/2022 10:00

To Parents of: 🚹

To School Members: \*\*

☑ EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers,
Year 1 Beach Trip to Bude - Monday 18th July 2022

Pupils in Year 1, along with their peers from Class 1 at Kings Nympton, will be visiting Summerleaze Beach, Bude on Monday 18<sup>th</sup> July to support their learning and history about beach holidays now and then.

The coach will leave school at 9:15am and return to school by 3:00pm in time for the usual end of the day routines.

We would like to thank Friends of Winkleigh School who have kindly donated towards the cost of the trip. However, we do need a contribution of £3.50 per child. (This will include an ice cream or ice lolly for each child). Although this is a voluntary contribution, there are no additional funds available to further subsidise the visit, if we do not receive full contributions for all pupils the visit will not be able to take place. We have to carefully cost every trip as parents cannot be asked to subsidise others. This does mean that our costings rely upon every child participating. If your circumstances are such that you are unable to pay this contribution, please arrange an appointment to discuss this in confidence with your child's class teacher or the Headteacher.

Please log into the School Gateway and look for Year 1 Beach Trip to give your permission and payment no later than Monday 11<sup>th</sup> July.

Children will need to wear a school sweatshirt, sensible clothing and shoes. Shorts would be a good idea since we will be paddling in the sea and rock pools. They will also need a waterproof coat, as well as a sun hat and sun cream to allow for all aspects of our unpredictable weather. They may wish to bring a clearly labelled bucket and spade as well as a small towel to dry wet feet!

They will need a packed lunch and plenty to drink. (No sweets, chocolate bars, fizzy drinks or glass bottles please). Children will need a ruck sack type bag so that they can carry all their belongings. If you require a school packed lunch, please reply on the school Gateway no later than Monday 11<sup>th</sup> July. Please note that school packed lunches only provide a small drink sufficient for lunch, you will also need to send in an additional drink and healthy snack.

## Please mark all items with your child's name.

Yours faithfully,

Year 1 Team



t: 01837 83354

e: admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk

www.winkleigh.devon.sch.uk
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore The Woodland Federation Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail that you have received it before deleting this e-mail from your system. You should not distribute, copy or disclose the contents of this e-mail to anyone else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.